
Gardening mornings 
Sat 10am 

14 May, 11 June, 9 Jul, 3 
Sept, 8 Oct 

American Tourna-
ments  

 21 May, 18 June, 16 
July, (provisional 1 Oct, 
29 Oct ) 

Club sessions 

Tues 6pm ladies tennis 

Thurs 6pm competitive 
tennis 

Sun morning tennis 9-

12 

Platinum Jubilee 

2 June at the Playing 
fields 

Finals Day & Garden 
Party 

10th Sept 12 noon 

 

Tubbs Turf 

 Times 
 

.   The evenings  are getting lighter and so lots more is 
happening at Tubbs Turf, have fun on the courts everyone. Codes 
change on the 1 May so renew asap to continue to have access.  
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Contact us 

To get in 

touch, 

 email:  

membership@ 

tubbsturf.co.uk 

 

        Important Dates 

Committee meeting 

4th wk. Jun,  

AGM 11 Aug 

2nd & last week Aug, 
1st wk. Sept & Oct 

 

Gift Aid option 

We are also delighted to be able to offer the 
opportunity to gift aid any additional voluntary 
contributions to your membership payment.  
Therefore if you would like to top up your fees 
with a donation we would be very grateful.  

To claim the gift aid we need you to put ‘yes’ on 
the membership form which confirms you are a 
tax payer and you are not getting anything back 
for this donation. This is why the membership 
fee can not be gift aided as you receive court 
and pavilion usage for this.  

Membership Renewals—fees were 
ue by 1 April  

Due to committee holidays please 
renew your membership asap as 
codes to the lower court and pavilion 
change on 1 May and responses to 
emails may be delayed if you haven’t 
renewed by then.  

Membership was due by 1 April so 
please renew so that you can contin-
ue to use our great facility to its full 
advantage and help support its con-
tinued maintenance.  

Page 2 below 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations, Kingswood 

Many thanks for those that have offered to help at the Jubilee celebrations. If any-
one else is available to help please do get in touch.  

Kingswood will be hosting a celebration on the playing fields for all residents and 
local clubs have been asked to participate.  

Tubbs have offered to run a BBQ and short tennis and to do so we will need some 
willing hands to help with both. The event will run from 12-5pm on Thurs 2nd June.   

Club Evenings 

With the lighter nights we are delighted that the club evenings of Tues for Ladies’ tennis 
and Thurs for competitive tennis will be starting again from the end of the month. If you 
want to be added to the Whatsapp group for either please email 
‘membership@tubbsturf.co.uk’ or message Sally-Anne on 07769 032 678. Sessions are 
from 6pm and we would love to see you there.   
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Covid 19 rule changes post 
19 July 2021  & court 
maintenance 

We will continue to follow 
government guidance. 
Please continue to use the 
sanitiser provided to protect 
users as much as possible 
and leave the pavilion clean 
when using.  

 

Friends Of Tubbs Turf  

We wanted to put together a 
list of people who wanted to 
be ‘Friends of Tubbs Turf’ 
that don’t sit  on the com-
mittee but are willing to help 
out when we organize extra 
activities. If you would like to 
become a ‘FOTT’ please 
email back and we will add 
you to the list. Thank you.  

Tubbs Turf Bunting 

Thank you to all the lovely knitters and pom pom makers that have come for-
ward to extend our bunting for this year. We have over 200 pennants knitted, 
attached to tape with pom poms added. A fantastic effort.  

It will be great to see the bunting come together and be ready for both the 
Queen’s Platinum jubilee and then Finals Day in September.  

Garden party & finals day 10 Sept  

A date for the diary and an extra special year as 2022 marks the 21st anniver-
sary of Tubbs Turf being renovated and opened in 2001.  

We would love to see everyone come along and have a fabulous day with us to 
celebrate this terrific facility.  

Please do let us know of any suggestions for making it an extra special 
day. 

Group coaching sessions 

If anyone would be interest-
ed in regular group sessions 
let us know. Stephen has 
some availability so maybe a 
session at 5pm before ladies 
night could be possible? The 
£35 per hour cost would be 
split between those attend-
ing.  

Gardening Mornings 

These have started and will continue 
on the dates shown all Saturdays 
from 10am. We are always very ap-
preciative of any help we can get and 
will be continuing to improve the 
gardens. This year plans include a 
new prairie garden and the planting 
of 3 new trees to replace the ones 
that had to be cut down for the wall 
to be repaired by the pavilion.  

Do come along at 10am on any of the 
dates or contact Keith for further de-

Tennis coaching & the Easter Holi-
days 

The Easter tennis camp was a great 
success and enjoyed by many with 
over 18 attending on many of the 
days. Many thanks to Stephen John-
son for running this.  

We are hoping to do a similar camp 
in the summer and more details will 
follow.  

 

 


